
                                               Senate Reference No. 96-25 
 
 
TO:             Fort Wayne Senate 
 
FROM:           Michael R. Nusbaumer, Chair 
                Curriculum Review Subcommittee 
 
DATE:           February 3, 1997 
 
RE:             Name Change Proposal for Operations Technology Degree - For 
Information Only  
 
 
The Curriculum Review Subcommittee has voted that the name change request for 
the 
Operations Technology degree requires no Senate review. 
 
 
 
Approve             Disapprove                  Not Present 
Bialik                                          Brown 
Eichenauer                                      Codispoti 
Holt                                            Haritun 
McCants 
Murphey 
Narang 
Nusbaumer 
Oberstar 
Whiteis 
 

 
 
                                                                               
Senate Reference No. 96-25 
 
 
TO:             Fenwick English 
From:           Carol Traster 
Subject:        Operations Technology Degree 
Date:           September 10, 1996 
 
 
Please see the attached copy of a memo from Karen Wakley to Jack Dahl dated 
April 15, 
1996, regarding the deletion of the word "Management" from the Operations 
(Management) 
Technology Degree. 
 
Jim Moore indicated that during a conversation with you it appeared the 
request to delete 
the word from the degree title had not been made. 
 
If this copy of the April memo is not sufficient, please let Karen know, and 
additional 
information will be provided. 
 



pc J Dahl 
   K Wakley 
 
attachment 
 

 
 
 
                                                                               
Senate Reference No. 96-25 
 
To:             Jack Dahl 
From:           Karen S. Wakley 
Subject:        Dropping Management in OLS's 
                Operations Management Technology A.S. Degree Title 
Date:           April 15, 1996 
 
 
Jack, as Jim Moore explained in an E-mail to you last week, the Department of 
Organizational Leadership and Supervision needs to change the title of one of 
our degrees.  
Specifically, we have been asked by the business portion of SBMS to drop the 
word 
"management" in our title of Operations Management Technology.  The purpose 
of this title 
change is to aid business in the re-accreditation process. 
 
We have been in the "de-manage" phase for about four years now, and I thought 
that this 
change had already been made before I became chair.  Since you have brought 
it to our 
attention, we have had an OLS faculty meeting in which we voted unanimously 
to change the 
name of the degree to Operations Technology.  Purdue does not have an 
Operations 
Technology degree; I think it is a holdover from the DGTS days and that Joe 
Chandler 
brought the degree to the Department with him. 
 
Since Purdue at West Lafayette and statewide will probably drop the 
"Supervision" from the 
title of their department, we do not want to add Supervision to the 
Operations Technology 
degree title.  If I need to do more followup on this matter to make it 
official, please let me 
know.  I have been told that this memo will take care of the situation, but 
that seems too 
easy for Purdue. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your bringing the matter to our attention. 
 
Karen 
 
copy Mike Lane 
     Jim Moore 


